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Subject: SID
Date: Wednesday, 3 May 2023 at 15:46:19 Bri;sh Summer Time
From: Nicholas Burnet
To: Abi BarraF, Nathalie Collister, Rachel Inglefield, Rob Green, Sam Frost, Claire Heald,

Elizabeth Mar;n
AFachments: image1.jpeg, image0.jpeg

Dear all,
 
At last, finally and with bated breath bno doubt Sam and I managed witht he aid of our children suppor;ng us
and subsequenly tes;ng the Speed Indicator Device on their bikes have erected the SID on the Aldbourne road as
agreed.
 
It is prominent and I have to admit I have witnessed the last two mornings several drivers slowing down before
entering the 30mph zone and the cross roads let alone the bridge area. 
 
Early days but it seems to be having a posi;ve effect already.
 
On this very subject I am of the opinion that we should go ahead and procure another one for the road out of the
village towards the A346. At the 'PCs in the pub' a couple of weeks ago, the consistent concern from those who
joined us was speeding down that sec;on of road especially a\er the bus stop and BT exchange lay-by. A resiednt
had lsot their cat that week to someone speeding out of the village and it is a regular occurence, I o\ren wave
drivers down to slow down as they see the village gate as a target accelerate significantly before leaviong the
30mph zone.
 
Can we please rasie this at the meeitng on the 12th of May please and confirm what funds we have in budget?
 
Kind regards,
 
Nick
 
N A Burnet
Parish Councillor
Ogbourne St George Parish Council
Wiltshire


